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One Block of NW Biggs St. to Close Dec. 10 – 13 for Water Main Installation 

 
 
Newport, Ore. – NW Biggs St. between NW 58th St. and NW 59th St. will be closed to all 
vehicle, bicycle, and pedestrian traffic Tuesday, Dec. 10 through Friday, Dec. 13 to 
install a new water main. Posted detour route and signage will direct traffic around the 
work zone. 
 
The water main will be installed between NW 58th St. and NW 60th St. along NW Biggs 
St. and the west edge of Agate Beach Neighborhood and Dog Park, which will remain 
open to the public. 
 
The city encourages the public to use alternate routes whenever possible and to use 
caution when transiting into and around work zones. 
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